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Brave Bears ‘Spring Craft’ Family Session  
 

Thursday, 30th March (09:00am)  
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
At St Chad’s, home and school partnership is incredibly important to us. This has been an 
incredibly busy half term, with lots happening for us to celebrate.  
 
To celebrate the end of the half term we would like to invite you into school to create a winter 
craft with your child, on Thursday, 30th March at 09:00am.  I am encouraging all parents to 
attend please, wherever possible. This will be the perfect time to spend some one to one time 
with your child. The session will last for approximately one hour.  
 
Please return the slip below by Thursday, 30th March so we are able to see how many 
parents will be attending the session.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs K Morley  
Acting Headteacher  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Spring Crafts Family Session – Thursday, 30th March at 09:00am.  

 
Name of child: …………………………………………………………….  Class……………………… 
    

✓ I will be attending the Spring Craft session.  
 

✓ I will arrive at 09:00am.   
 

 
Signed by parent/guardian:…..……………………………   Date: …………………………….                  
 


